CITY OF CHELSEA

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Department of Public Works will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, 

August 22, 2006 at 5:45 p.m. at Chelsea City Hall, 500 Broadway, Chelsea,

in Room 305, the Conference Room, on the following Petition of  VERIZON

and NSTAR:

CARROLL STREET:      Relocate jointly owned pole No. 120/2

                                            approximately 6 ft. in a westerly direction.

CLINTON STREET:       Relocate jointly owned pole No. 54/1

                                 Approximately 6 ft. in an easterly direction.                                                                                                      

The public is invited to attend.

            

